
Borough of Matawan 

 

Notice to Bidders 

Bid Opening for Sanitary Sewer Cleaning & TV Inspection 

 

Public Notice 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Borough of Matawan’s Bid Opening for Sanitary 

Sewer Cleaning & TV Inspection scheduled for Tuesday, December 15, 2020 at 10:00 AM will be 

conducted via remote video access.   

 

Pursuant to Section 5 of the Open Public Meetings Act, adequate notice of this bid opening has been 

provided by publishing in the Asbury Park Press on December 4, 2020, and by posting on the 

Borough of Matawan website at www.matawanborough.com.  A copy of said Notice is and has been 

available to the public and is on file in the Office of the Borough Clerk.  A copy of said Notice has 

also been sent to such members of the public as have requested such information.   

 

To join the meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone. 

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/976930701 

 

You can also dial in using your phone. 

United States: +1 (571) 317-3122 

 

Access Code: 976-930-701 

 

New to GoToMeeting? Get the app now and be ready when your first meeting 

starts: https://global.gotomeeting.com/install/976930701 

 

The opportunity for public comment will be announced during the teleconference.  All public 

comment shall be held until such time as individually recognized.   

 

   

Karen Wynne, RMC 

Municipal Clerk 
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